Rachel Tibbetts

From: Planning

Sent: 17 January 2023 08:40

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Planning notification for application reference: 22/03702/SO
Importance: High

From: Khan2, Tahira - Oxfordshire County Council <Tahira.Khan@Oxfordshire.gov.uk> On Behalf Of Planning
Consultations - E&E

Sent: 16 January 2023 18:10

To: Planning <Planning@Cherwell-DC.gov.uk>; Planning Consultations - E&E
<PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Cc: DavidFlavin <david.flavin@oxfordshire.gov.uk>

Subject: RE: Planning notification for application reference: 22/03702/S0O

Importance: High

Dear Colleague,

Under Single Response we do not deal with Screening applications. Please send them directly to
the relevant teams.

Many Thanks

Tahira Khan

Planning Process Manager

Planning Process Team

Oxfordshire County Council

County Hall | Oxford | OX1 1IND

|[Mobile:07583376768| email: tahira.khan@oxfordshire.gov.uk

From: CDC Development Management <planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>

Sent: 16 January 2023 17:28

To: Planning Consultations - E&E <PlanningConsultations@Oxfordshire.gov.uk>
Subject: Planning notification for application reference: 22/03702/SO

Please see the attached letter for details. Regards Development Management Cherwell District Council Direct Dial
01295 227006 planning@cherwell-dc.gov.uk www.cherwell.gov.uk Find us on Facebook
www.facebook.com/cherwelldistrictcouncil Follow us on Twitter @Cherwellcouncil

Attention: This email (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged
information. You should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please
notify the sender immediately.



Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it
cannot accept liability for any damage you may sustain due to such viruses. It would be best if you conducted your
own virus checks before opening the email (and any attachments).

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the content of this email represents only the sender’s views. It does not impose
any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.

This email, including attachments, may contain confidential information. If you have received it in error, please
notify the sender by reply and delete it immediately. Views expressed by the sender may not be those of
Oxfordshire County Council. Council emails are subject to the Freedom of Information Act 2000. email disclaimer.
For information about how Oxfordshire County Council manages your personal information please see our Privacy
Notice.




